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FOOTBALL 

The Year 3/4 football team lost 6-3 to Whitwick.  

They played really well despite the horrible 

conditions.  Well done to Billy Willbond for some 

excellent goalkeeping. 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 

On Wednesday the children from Herons and Swans performed their production of Roald Dahl's version of 

Jack and the Beanstalk. The children worked really hard and this showed in their excellent acting, singing 

and dancing. The main characters Jack, Mother, The Giant, The Bean seller and Daisy all gave 

commendable performances, but the whole cast deserve recognition for the outstanding effort they put 

into their show. The singing was superb, everyone remembered their lines and most importantly they all 

enjoyed themselves. The atmosphere backstage was electric; they were so animated and involved. A 

massive thank you to all involved, teachers, TAs, the Century Theatre staff, parents and last but certainly 

not least THE CHILDREN. Well done all of you, what a fantastic show!  

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

PTA Easter Bingo – 23rd March 
Easter Service at Christchurch – 23rd March 1.30pm 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 24th March 
Back to School – 11th April 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORT RELIEF 

On Friday 18th March the children will be running and scootering around the field to raise money for this 

important cause. We would like them to come to school dressed in sports clothes for a £1 donation. We 

will not be sending out sponsor forms; however we will be grateful for any donations. Thank you 

KURLING 

Some of our children went to Thringstone Primary School and competed against other schools in New Age 

Kurling. It was a close competition and we drew with two other schools for 1st place. As always the children 

behaved impeccably.  


